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 EXECUTIVE LOYALIST CITY AMATEUR RADIO CLUB MEETING

An executive meeting was held with Zoom  of  LCARC  on Friday, July 15, 2023 at 7:30pm

Members Attending:
Len Morgan, VE9MY  - President
Ian Benjamin, VE9HB- Vice President
G Linda Friars, VE9GLF - Secretary
Paul Leger, VE9NC – Incoming President for 2023-2024

Paul commenced the meeting with agenda of:
1) Cutting non essential expenses
2) Raising Dues
3) Ideas of what/when we are doing with/for the club.

Expenses:
website has two year hosting. Cost 165.80 ($82 a year)
one year .ca name  $32.05----so Yearly Website is roughly $115.00
When renewal comes up with can make a decision.

Zoom Cost is around $200. per year.  Due February 2024.

Dues It was decided unanimously to charge $25 per member plus $13 per NON RAC member to pay for 
insurance which is mandatory to have to get NBCC room 
As of now Non RAC members pay $15 and LCARC get $2.00; $13 goes to RAC insurance.
Expenses $768.00  Income   $340.00  (see Rick's Bayview budget sent June 19, 2023) 

Other Business 
Change of Meeting Night: Len has not heard from NBCC about changing the meetings from second Tues of 

every month to the Third Tues of every month.  Will probably hear late August.  The first September will 
probably be Sept 12.

Microphone
Ian will look into Zoom to see what Micophone will work with a laptop.

Ideas on Things to doField day was discussed;  Local operating awards; 2m participation; running a net; 
someone to speak on their hobby; Christmas party; Show and Tell; public display for radio in Fall; 
electronics; Fox Hunt and/or a work shop for Fox hunting; scouts. 

Meeting ended at 8:25pm

                                                                                                                                
G. Linda Friars, VE9GLFSecretary K Len Morgan, VE9MY President


